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Outline  
The Living in Hackney Scrutiny Commission initially commenced this work 
following their meeting in January 2019 when the Commission heard about 
the roll out of body worn cameras, work with the Account Group, Safer 
Neighbourhood Board and programmes in schools to improve understanding 
on both sides about stop and search. 
 
Concern about the growing distance between the community and police 
(especially with young people) has led to the Commission schedule an update 
meeting in June 2020.  Following this meeting the Commission wanted to 
have a broader discussion about stop and search and inclusive policing and 
to include the Independent Office for Police Conduct (IOPC).  Also to consider 
how the police and councils (not just LBH) can address concerns (linked to 
the stop and search activity) about community relations and trust & 
confidence between the police and local communities. 
 
Reports in the agenda: 
To support this discussion the following reports have been provided as 
background information 

1. Account Policing in Hackney Challenges From Youth in 2020 
2. The Lammy Review 

 
 
Invited Attendees: 
London Borough of Hackney 

 Cabinet Member for Community Safety, Cllr Susan Fajana - Thomas 

 Strategic Lead (Policy), Jason Davis. 

Hackney CVS 
Account Group Project Officer, Tim Head 
 
 
Hackney CVS 

 Safer Neighbourhood Board Chair, Louise Brewood 

 Safer Neighbourhood Board Support Officer, Nicola Baboneau 

 



 
 


